

125 EAST 11TH STREET, AUSTIN, TEXAS 78701-2483 | 512.416.4700 | WWW.TXDOT.GOV

06/11/2024

Joanna P. "Jody" Weaver, P.E., City of Port Lavaca

Port Lavaca, TX,

Dear Joanna P. "Jody" Weaver, P.E.:

Thank you for completing the Title VI Survey located in the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) Subrecipient Compliance Assessment Tool (SCAT). Your organization, City of Port Lavaca, has received a **Red (Unsatisfactory)** status.

This means the organization has not met the basic criteria for Title VI compliance. Additionally, City of Port Lavaca is required to attend the Title VI Subrecipient Technical Assistance Workshop and complete and resubmit the Title VI survey by the end of a 18-month period. The 18-month period begins from the date of this letter.

TxDOT offers technical assistance training to aid Local Governments in becoming or maintaining Title VI compliance. Subrecipient Technical Assistance Workshops are available in recorded format and can be viewed at any time. To access the training video, please click on the link below. You will be required to register to gain access to the video and will receive a certificate upon completion.

Title VI Subrecipient Technical Assistance Workshop

Feel free to contact the TxDOT Civil Rights Division at 512-416-4700 if you have questions or need additional assistance.

Sincerely,

Title VI Compliance Team
Civil Rights Division
Texas Department of Transportation